
June 18, 2020

CONFESSIONS TO RESUME
SATURDAY, JUNE 20 3:00 P.M. SAINT ANN CHURCH

Good news for all those who have asking. We will begin offering the Sacrament of
Reconciliation again on Saturday, June 20. At this point we can only celebrate
Reconciliation at Saint Ann Church, using the Children’s Chapel. There is no appropriate
area at Saint Gabriel Church that can provide for privacy and the social distancing that
still needs to be maintained. Once we can use our Reconciliation rooms, we will again
hear confessions at both churches.

Confessions begin at 3:00 and end when there are no more penitents. Please enter the
church only by the Naugatuck Avenue entrance and move down the side aisle towards the
piano and follow the directions of the usher. Facemasks must always be worn when
inside the church. The area used will be sanitized immediately following confessions.
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